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	 In the span of three weeks, the Philippines has been devastated by 
fierce winds and torrential rains. Typhoon Rolly (Goni) on October 31 and 
November 1, and Typhoon Ulysses (Vamco) on November 11 and 12 left 
a trail of devastation, leaving some cities and provinces submerged in 
water. 

Pictures of rivers overflowing, people on their rooftops trying to escape the floodwaters, 
and entire villages/barangays destroyed shocked the country whose people are used to 
tropical storms.

	 The GCCP church community sprang into action and so far has raised Php 
1,387,374.02 (as of November 18) to help our fellow countrymen. Working with our 
ministry partner organization ABCCOP and their network of 600 churches--many of 
which are located in the hard-hit areas--we were able to quickly help the communities 
directly affected.

As of this writing, your donations have already helped more than 2,000 families. 
P1,100,000 have already been distributed for food and shelter to the following areas:

AREA AMOUNT
(AS OF NOV. 16) 

FAMILIES HELPED

Catanduanes P250,000 132

Albay P200,000 461

Mindoro P50,000 40

Camsur P200,000 300

Quezon P100,000 377

Cagayan P200,000 655

Marikina/Metro Manila P100,000 241

TOTAL P1,100,000 2206
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By Andrea Chua
Finance Officer

Typhoon Relief Update

Let us continue 
to help and pray 
for those who are 

greatly affected. 

T Y P H O O N S  R O L LY  ( G O N I )  & U LY S S E S  ( VA M CO )



Let us continue to help and pray for 
those who are greatly affected. For those 
who gave, may the Lord remember 
your kindness and generosity. We will 
continue to accept monetary donations 
until November 30. You can visit our 
website at www.gccp.org.ph/giving for 
more information on how to give. For in-
kind donations, please deliver directly to 
the ABCCOP office.

God is our refuge and strength,
A very present help in trouble.
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